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I very strongly object to night time flights over portmarnock,  having lived in portmarnock
most if my life and all my family live here too , portmarnock is a beautiful place to live ,
but if this dreadful noise is imposed on everyone in portmarnock it will be disastrous. Putin
rules should not be inflicted on the people of Portmarnock.  

Liz Dixon 




